
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,       21/03/2023. 

 

Once again, our hard working Parents’ Association are holding an Easter Raffle with 

lots of wonderful prizes. As you know, proceeds from their entire fund raising goes 

towards the provision of school resources, subsidising school events and the welfare 

and education of our boys and girls.  

 

I attach a sponsorship card and I hope that you will support our Parents’ Association 

and their fund raising as generously as you have in the past.   

 

Please ensure that sponsorship cards are returned to the school office on or 

before next Tuesday March 28th, in time for the draw, which will take place at 

our Easter Assembly on Thursday, March 30th.  

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mr Jim McGee, Principal.  

 

 
 


